
 

  

 

 

 

        April 4, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 Austin was a tremendous intern at PressFriendly. He was punctual and thorough with 

tasks and was a helpful team member. I look forward to seeing him grow in his career. 

Sincerely, 

 

Joel Andren 

CEO and Co-Founder 

PressFriendly 

540 Howard Street  

San Francisco, CA 94105 

joel@pressfriendly.com 


